
As the blessed month of 
Ramadan approaches, York 
Regional Police is pleased 
to invite all members of 
our community to join us 
for an Iftar gathering.

This evening serves as 
an opportunity to come 
together in the spirit of 
unity and celebrate the 
rich diversity that defines 
our vibrant community.

Share a meal, reflect on 
our shared values and 
build lasting connections.

By breaking fast in each 
other’s company, we 
renew our commitment to 
inclusivity, mutual respect, 
and understanding.

Ramadan
Interfaith
Iftar

Wednesday, March 12, 2025
York Regional Police
Headquarters Atrium
47 Don Hillock Dr. 
Aurora

	 5:15 p.m. Doors open

	 6 p.m. Opening comments 

	 7:21 p.m. Break fast and prayers

	 Dinner following prayers

RSVP: YRP.ca/iftar2025

In keeping with the spirit of giving 
during Ramadan, all attendees are 
encouraged to bring a non-perishable 
food item for a local food bank.

http://YRP.ca/iftar2025

